
 

 

 
 
 
1st  August 2022 
 
 
 
Ref: SMH600 series End of Life 
 
 
 
Please note that the SMH600 series in both U channel and end fan (-EF) versions that were previously
not recommended for new designs, will be obsolete (EOL) from 31st December 2022, with orders
accepted until the last time buy date of the 31st October 2022. 
 
The MHP650, GSP750 or SHP1000 series are potential alternatives, or the configurable nanoflex
range. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your local sales office to discuss: 
 
https://www.xppower.com/Support/Contact-Us 
 
 
 
Best Regards 

 

Martin Wright 
 
Martin Wright 
Marketing Manager 


